
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern:  

This letter is to inform you that this candidate is on track for completion of all Arkansas 

licensure requirements and will be eligible for a standard educator license pending degree 

conferral.  

Licensure application materials are shared electronically with the Arkansas Department of 

Education for approval of the license. Once approved, the Arkansas Department of Education 

will issue a five-year standard license. Teachers are notified by email once the license becomes 

available for download on the Arkansas Educator Licensure System Database. If you have any 

further questions, please feel free to contact me at the below phone number or 

haulmark@uark.edu.  

 

 

 

 
Razorback Educator Development Hub 
College of Education and Health Professions 
479-575-6073 
109 Peabody Hall 
University of Arkansas 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
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